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March 12, 2025 

 

 

 

Chris Tolley 

Regional Planner 

Truckee Meadows Regional Planning Agency 

1105 Terminal Way, Suite 316 

Reno, NV  89502 

 

RE:  2024 Annual Report to the Truckee Meadows Regional Planning Agency 

 

Dear Mr. Tolley: 

 

In accordance with NRS 278.0286, an annual report has been prepared for the Regional Planning 

Commission by the Washoe County Health District, Environmental Health Services Division. The 

attached report addresses solid waste management issues only. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the report, please contact David Kelly at (775) 846-6623. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Chad Kingsley 

District Health Officer 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc: David Kelly, Environmental Health Specialist Supervisor 

 Robert Fyda, Division Director 

 


